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Kuether-Steele, Molly

From: Byrd, Yashica
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2019 2:16 PM
To: Kuether-Steele, Molly
Cc: Celella, Jessica
Subject: FW: file # 190472 support for all ages venues

Please add 
 

 
Yashica Byrd 
License Division Assistant Manager 
200 E Wells St Room 105, Milwaukee, WI  53202 
(414)286‐2238 

 
 

From: Kovac, Nik  
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2019 2:15 PM 
To: Celella, Jessica; Byrd, Yashica 
Subject: FW: file # 190472 support for all ages venues 
 
Can you please add to file for tomorrow? 
 
__________________________ 
Amanda (Williams) Cervantes 
Legislative Assistant 
Alderman Nik Kovac, 3rd District 
200 E. Wells St. Room 205 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
414.286.3447 / aide3@milwaukee.gov 
 
 
From: Jenifer Dixon [mailto:dixon.jenifer47@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2019 1:50 PM 
To: Kovac, Nik 
Subject: file # 190472 support for all ages venues 
 
Mr Kovac, 
     As a riverwest homeowner in my 40s i want to thank you for your support of all ages venues.  My husband 
and I have been in bands since we were teens (we're originally from central illinois)  The only real option we 
had to play shows there was either renting legion halls or doing house shows.  Neither are ideal situations for 
young people.   One of the reasons we moved to Milwaukee is our hope for a more supportive art scene in a 
larger city. While we've found this relatively true in the bar venue aspect I can't say the same for under 21 
venues.  I truly believe cities need art/music/culture as a basic necessity.  I believe it keeps these kids in our city 
and it gives them outlets to express themselves.  We have a daughter now and we intend to stay in MKE.   It 
would be great if she had the opportunity to play all ages venues.  thanks, Jenifer A Dixon 


